CITY OF CHENEY

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING

131 N MAIN ST
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL
June 18, 2018; 12:30 P.M.

HONORABLE MAYOR BALL AND MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL

MEMBERS PRESENT
Mayor Linda Ball, Council members Jeff Albers, Philip Mize, Kassie Gile (per telephone). Staff
present were City Administrator Danielle Young and Maintenance Superintendent Brad Ewy

Mayor Ball called the meeting to order at 12:39 pm.

PURCHASE OF PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT

Administrator Young and Superintendent Ewy informed the Council that El Dorado, KS was
closing four Elementary Schools and selling the playground equipment on Purple Wave Auction.
Young and Ewy requested the purchase of one piece of equipment at $3,000 to put at the
Swimming Pool Park. Young stated that a comparable structure would cost $30,000 if
purchased new. Council asked about the four other playground structures being sold on Purple
Wave and thought the City should look to purchase as many as possible to add at the other
parks and on South Main.

Council member Jeff Albers moved to spend up to $15,000 on Purple Wave for as much
playground equipment that can be purchased for that amount.
Council member Philip Mize seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

ADJOURN
Council member Jeff Albers moved to adjourn at 12:49 pm.
Council memga\lgl\’&‘lll{' 'M‘rz;;' seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.
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